
Submitter: Leah Lewis 

On Behalf Of: Leah Lewis 

Committee: House Committee On Behavioral Health and Health Care 

Measure: HB3223 

As a former Dental assistant student and current dental hygiene student, I know that 

we need to keep public safety in mind, and not minimize the role of dental assistants. 

These exams are very important for the safety of patients and assistants themselves. 

Respect current assistants positions in dentistry. Lowering standards will not increase 

number of assistants.  


